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Heller Statement on SCHIP Veto Override 
(Washington, DC) – Today, U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) made the following statement on the SCHIP veto override vote.  Heller voted in favor of extending the SCHIP program while debate on the current SCHIP legislation occurred.   
“Now that this vote has been taken, Congress can get to work on bipartisan SCHIP legislation that can pass with overwhelming support.  Providing health insurance to low income children should be a priority in Congress, not political gamesmanship.  I am an original cosponsor of SCHIP Extension Act to extend the current SCHIP program for 18 months while a real compromise can be worked out.  Congress should now focus on legislation that will provide health insurance to our nation’s children without providing free healthcare to illegal immigrants, increasing taxes, and expanding this program to wealthy adults,” said Heller.     
Congressman Heller is also an original cosponsor of the soon to be introduced More Children, More Choices Act which would reauthorize SCHIP for five years, creates a new tax credit for families between 200 and 300 percent of the federal poverty line, and creates a grant program for states that are using innovative strategies to cover their uninsured populations.  In addition, he has signed a letter, to be delivered to the White House today, in support of bipartisan principles for SCHIP expansion and reform which is included with this statement.  
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